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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

ADVANCE PASSES FOR GAUGUIN EXHIBITION AVAILABLE APRIL 18 
The Art of Paul Gauguin to Open May 1, 1988

WASHINGTON, April 15, 1988 - Advance passes to see the National 

Gallery of Art exhibition, The Art of Paul Gauguin, will be available free 

of charge at the Gallery's East Building pass desk beginning April 18. 

Passes may also be obtained at all TicketCenter locations at a service 

charge of $1.?5 per pass and through TicketCenter's nationwide PhoneCard 

service at a service charge of $1.75 per pass. To order by phone please 

use the following numbers:

Washington, D.C. (202) 432-0200
Baltimore, MD (301) 481-6000
Richmond, VA (804) 780-3777
Nationwide toll free 1-800-448-9009

Beginning May 1 there will be a limited number of same-day 

passes available at the National Gallery's East Building pass desk. These 

passes will be distributed each day on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Same-day passes will not be available by telephone or mail. Entrance to 

the exhibition will be by pass only.

The Art Of Paul Gauguin, made possible by AT&T, will be on view 

at the National Gallery from May 1 through July 31. The exhibition may be 

seen during the Gallery's regular hours, Monday through Saturday, 10:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m.; Sunday, 12:00 noon to 9:00 p.m. Starting Memorial Day, 

May 30, the Gallery will have extended summer hours: Monday through 

Saturday, 10:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.; Sunday, 12:00 noon to 9:00 p.m. 

Regular hours will resume on Sept. 6.


